
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

           
20th May 2019 

 
Banks Road Sports Day 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 11th June we are holding our annual Sports Day.   
 
Children from Foundation Stage (Nursery, Chestnut and Birch classes) will take part in the 
morning in the Banks Road playground. Any children who do not usually attend Nursery on a 
Tuesday morning are welcome to come to Sports day with a parent/guardian and will need 
to arrive at Nursery for 9.15am. 
 
Children from Key Stage 1 (Cherry, Maple, Oak and Willow classes) will take part in Sports 
day in the afternoon on Bispham Drive School field. 
 
Children will start and finish nursery / school at the usual times but don’t need to wear 
school uniform on this day.  Instead they need to be dressed ready to compete in 
appropriate sports clothes and trainers. 
 
Parents are welcome to attend sports day.   
 
Parents attending the Foundation Stage sports day need to arrive in the school playground 
for 9.30am and we will probably finish just after 11am. 
 
Parents attending the Key Stage 1 sports day need to arrive at Bispham Field for 1.30pm 
(please note the Bispham children will have their lunch break just before Sports day so we 
ask that parents don’t arrive before 1.15pm to allow the older children to have their lunchtime 
play undisturbed).  If you can walk with the children to Bispham please speak to the class 
teacher.  We should finish for 3.15pm. 
 
When Key Stage 1 Sports day finishes children will be able to leave with their parents 
WHEN THEY HAVE BEEN SIGNED OUT WITH THE CLASS TEACHER.   
 
In the past the children have had a great morning/afternoon and we hope you will be able to 
support them with this event.  We will send out an email on the afternoon of Monday 10th 
June to confirm whether Sports day will still go ahead depending on the weather predicted 
for the following day.  Keep your fingers crossed for good weather. 

 
Please make sure your child has a named water bottle and  

sunhat / suncream in school on Sports day. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support 
 
Nicola Pursglove 
PE Lead Teacher 

 


